Notes for 9th May v Everton
Tomorrow is a big day in the women’s football calendar when we will discover who is going to represent England at the World Cup in Canada in June. For those selected it will be one of the best days in their lives, for others it will be a day of bitter disappointment as they face up to the news that they will be staying at home. Our visitors, Everton, know all about coping with disappointment and setbacks following their relegation from WSL1 at the end of last season. 
At some time in our lives we all feel let down - by others, by ourselves, by the situation we are in; it’s all part of life. Do we dwell on these things and let them get us down or do we choose to accept them and move forward, taking a positive view of life? The God I believe in encourages us to be joyful and give thanks in all circumstances – not always easy I know. Positivity breeds happiness, in ourselves and those around us.
Turning to today, three points would definitely ensure we all go home happy tonight and I am confident that today’s match will be an exciting game between two teams hoping for promotion at the end of the season. C’mon you Royals!
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